
            
 

 
 
 

December 12, 2013 
 
 
Ms. Meg Sheehan 
Mr. Kevin Cassidy 
Earthrise Law Center 
Lewis & Clark Law School 
PO Box 445 
Norwell, MA 02061 
 
Dear Ms. Sheehan and Mr. Cassidy: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated November 11, 2013 to Chairman Allison 
Macfarlane concerning compliance with the Endangered Species Act at the Pilgrim Nuclear 
Power Station. 
 
A response is under preparation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 

      
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 

 
 
 


